
Elizabeth Borough Military Banner Program 

 
 The people of the Elizabeth Area have always taken great pride in the men and 
women who have served our country in its times of need.  Now we’d like to take this 
opportunity to invite you to help us honor your friends and family who have served our 
great country. 
 
 The Military Banner Program salutes our brave men and women who are 
currently serving and those who have served in the military by creating and displaying a 
24”x36” double-sided military banner to be exhibited in the Elizabeth Area between 
Memorial Day and Veterans’ Day for years to come. 
 

This program includes: 

1) 2 – 24” x 36” Military banner to be displayed by the borough 

2) 1 – Bracket to hold the banners while on public display 

3) 1 – Mounting hardware to hang the bracket on a telephone pole 

4) Web presence on the Elizabeth Area Military Tribute website 

http://www.troopbanners.com/elizabetharea/ 

 

Duplicate yard banners are available at an additional cost of $15 per banner. 

These banners have single pockets on the top and are 12” wide by 18” high 
The one-time cost to join the program with the double-sided banner is $100. Please 

fill out form and submit it along with your check and a good quality military 

photograph. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Name:________________________Address:______________________Check#______ 

 

Phone:_________________Email:__________________________________________ 

 

Service Person’s Name:_________________Rank:_________Service Branch:_______ 

 

Division/Squad:__________________Conflict:_________________________ 

 

Duplicate Yard Banners at additional charge of $15 each:  Number______  Total $___ 

Make $100 Check payable to Elizabeth Township Sportsmen Association 
Mail this form, picture to be used and check to:  

Elizabeth Township Sportsmen Association 
ATTN: Tammy Cartia 
1501 Nichols Hill Rd. 
Elizabeth, PA. 15037 

Once your photograph is scanned it will be returned unharmed to you.  For more 
information, please visit http://www.troopbanners.com/elizabetharea/ You’ll usually 
receive your personal banners within 45 days.   
**We are not responsible for unforeseen damages to banners 


